

July Summer Meeting Minutes

Participants

Adam Parsons (**AP**) – Chair
 Alesia Vallance (**AV**) – Climbing Secretary
 Alexandra Garnett (**AG**) – Orienteering Captain
 Alfie Sibley Hunt (**ASH**) – Gear Secretary
 Anna Jamieson (**AJ**) – Walking Secretary
 Eva Spurling (**ES**) – Orienteering Captain
 Grace Darcy (**GD**) – Welfare and Inclusivity Officer
 Harry Jackson (**HJ**) – Secretary
 Joel Simmons (**JS**) – Social Secretary
 Katie Lake (**KL**) – Orienteering Secretary
 Luc Jersing (**LJ**) – Media Secretary
 Matthew Lake (**ML**) – Treasurer
 Owain Hughes (**OH**) – Walking Secretary
 Raffaele Mercadante (**RM**) – Climbing Secretary
 Tom Watts (**TW**) – Walking Secretary

Absent

Past items

Item	Update	Actions
1		
2		
3		
4		
5		

Main Items

Item	Discussion/Description	Actions
1	Welcome and Acceptance of Previous Minutes	
2	Safety Seminar <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Same position as last time – waiting on budget to decide exactly what we're going to do. Budget comes through first couple weeks in august. - Subsidize hopefully fully before climbers and walkers 	
3	Fresher's Trip <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Normally get a very expensive coach. AP looking at getting members to drive instead. 3mvps, 5 personal cars. If go with personal cars and mvps try and put freshers together and sprinkle in some more experienced folks. Would also have Alfie's van! Plenty of space for kit. Some members feel that a 	

July Summer Meeting Minutes

	<p>coach does make a more chill atmosphere especially for freshers, having everyone arrive all at once gives everyone the feeling of equal footing. Doing cars would be £12 savings per person. Own cars would mean we could stay longer on Sunday. If do cars try to maximise MVPs, could send out a form to ask who wants to go with who.</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Vote: - Coaches 3 - Mvps and cars 10 - Abstain 2 - MPVS and Cars win 	
4	<p>BOK/BUMC Orienteering</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Currently to be held in Warmley, BOK head recons £500 ish profit 	
5	<p>Fresher's Week</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Deadline to decide things by and let the SU know is August 1st for advertising on their calendar. - COMMITTEE FIRST AID IS ON FRIDAY - More than just the climbing secs for climbing taster please - Need to get people figured to run postgrad walk. Older better - Some walking / climbing events move to afternoon from morning to help hungover people - If you can choose days to be free: weds, sat, sun 	<p>All – have committee first aid on Friday blocked into calendars</p> <p>RM – try to convince people to do a walk down to TCA @ 6pm for climbing taster</p> <p>HJ – to decide closer to fresher's week on meeting timing</p> <p>All – if amendments to be made please put them in the chat for LJ</p>
6	<p>Paper Copy of Minutes Signing</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Will not be doing this anymore 	
7	<p>Additional Gear Storage</p> <ul style="list-style-type: none"> - Are we happy to store some bouldering pads and possibly other things somewhere else to help out Theo F? Windsurfing has just dropped out of this agreement. We'll keep our minds open and see what happens. 	
8		
9		